
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

New Children’s  
Sunday School  
Classes begin  

TODAY! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Today’s Upper Room Sunday School 
Class is featuring the final lesson of 

a 4-part series entitled  
“Free for All”, a study in Galatians. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TONIGHT  
NO Evening Service! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Beginning this Wednesday, Sept. 4th! 
Family Dinners at 5:30 P.M. 

AWANA at 6:05 P.M.   
One Eighty Youth Group at 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

NEW Ladies’ Precepts  

Bible Studies! 

 The book of “Daniel” starts 
this Thursday, Sept. 5th, at 1 P.M.  

 The book of “Acts” 

      starts this Saturday, Sept. 7th, at 9 A.M. 
 

 

 

 
 

A NEW Ladies’ Bible Study begins 

Tuesday, Sept. 10th, at 1 P.M. in Room 204. 

It is a 12 week Stonecroft study on 
“Genesis”.  Please see Sue Lockwood  

for further details. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pickleball  

starts Tuesday,  

Sept. 10th, at 6:30 P.M. 
 
 

 
 

Many thanks to the 
Chapel for your  

support of Love, Inc.  
& those who are in need 
by contributing school 
supplies. Your gracious 
response was overwhelming! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 1, 2019  Vol. 54, No. 35 

Soldotna Bible Chapel 
300 West Marydale, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Church Office (907) 262-4865 

Pastor John’s cell (907) 953-0616 

email - office@soldotnabiblechapel.com 

www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 
 

 

John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
Children’s Church   

2 & 3 years   Kaitlyn Jefferson/Scheduler             Room 114 

4 & 5 years  B. & T. Allemann/Kari Nabinger      Room 101 

Grades K & 1       Susan Lockwood                     Room 112 

Grades 2 - 4    Melanie Hess/Leanne Cragg           Room 204 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 

 

Nursery           Madison Roberts, Supervisor          Room 103 

2 yrs                Patti Ireland/Cheryl Beeson           Room 104 

3 yrs                Janessa & Jillissa Caligan             Room 115                  

4 & 5’s       Kristi Dillingham/Joanne Jenkins      Room 111 

K                    Joy McCaul/Janet Arneson            Room 113 

1st                                    TBA                                 Room 110 

2nd                                  TBA                                Room 109           

3rd             Reneé Estelle/Martha Hughes      Room 108 

4th         Marvin Frederickson/Ken Felchle          Room 107  

5/6 Boys        Mike Hopp/Robert Thompson      Room 105 

5/6 Girls    Jacquie Steckel/Tammy Fairbanks      Room 106 

Jr. High         Francisco Vega/Kyle Braband      Room 205 

Sr. High     E. Arneson/L. Ringquist/J. Bucho      Room 201 

Adult Classes 
 

College & Career       Hofseth/Fraley           Rysdyk Home 

Koinonia: Colossians        Hall/Nunn                      L ibrary                                                

DVD Series                                 Upper Room 

Systematic Theology  Pastor John      Room 203 

NO Evening Service                               6:00 pm 

 

                            

The Lord your God is with you,  

the Mighty Warrior who saves.  

He will take great delight in you;  

in His love He will no longer rebuke you, 

but will rejoice over you with singing.  

Zephaniah 3:17  

 

September Mission’s Highlights 
 

 

 

 

John Musgrove and Sasha & Yulia Zibarov  

serve the Lord in Ukraine through Campus 

Crusade for Christ. Their goal is to build 

spiritual movements in every city through 

student leaders and volunteers, so that every  

non-Christian would have an opportunity to 

know someone who truly follows Jesus 

Christ.  Recently, Sasha was chosen as the 

National Team Leader for Ukraine, and Yulia 

joined the National Campus Team  to help 

provide leadership to the student ministry. John 

continues to work with his team of student 

leaders and volunteers.  
 

Stephen and Esther Napier teach at Global  

Theological Seminary in Uganda training 

national pastors from across East Africa.  A 

focus of their work has also been to help pastors 

start village schools and training programs in 

their local churches. Stephen currently serves as 

the Regional Director of Africa for Global 

Outreach, overseeing their work in 13 countries, 

as well as, training all new missionaries sent out 

by Global Outreach to 44 countries 

worldwide. In addition to serving abroad, 

several times a year Stephen teaches out at the 

Moravian Seminary in Bethel, Alaska. 

 

 

Serving in the Nursery 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Morning Worship             Jennifer Barkman/ 

 Janet Gomez / Mandy Cantine 

Sunday School                                  Nancy Spooner/ 

 Dana Cochran 

NO Evening Service   
   

 

 

Next Sunday, September 8, 2019  

 
 

 
 

Morning Worship                         Tammy Fairbanks/ 

 Marina Vitrychenko 

Sunday School Donna Spence/ 

 Approved Volunteer Needed 
Evening Service Kristi Dillingham/ 

 Renee Rysdyk 
 

 

To help in the nursery, call  

Pastor Kevin at 262-4865. 



 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

THIS WEEK: 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

MONDAY, September 2nd 
 

 

● Genesis Retreat 
● Labor Day - Office Closed 
 

WEDNESDAY, September 4th 
● Family Supper - 5:30 pm 
● AWANA - 6:05 pm 
● One Eighty Youth - 6:00 pm 
 

THURSDAY, September 5th 
● Ladies’ Bible Study - 1:00 pm 
 

SATURDAY, September 7th 
● Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:00 am 
 

SUNDAY,  September 8th 
 

● Theology Class - 8:00 am  
● Morning Worship - 9:30 am 
● Sunday School - 11:00 am 
● Eldership Class - 2:00 pm 
● Evening Service - 6:00 pm 
● Deacon Meetings - 6:45 pm 
 

 

 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 

 
 

 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

 

 
 

 
 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS:   

If you have a prayer request or would like to be  
included on the e-mail prayer list, email DeAnna at  

deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 

 


